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January 14, 2022
Dear CRJ Families and Students,

As we continue to closely follow the continually evolving COVID-19 surge, our school
community’s health and safety remains our top priority. As an additional safety measure, we will
be hosting a vaccine booster clinic at Cristo Rey Jesuit High School on Thursday,
February 3, 2022 from 1:00pm- 3:00pm.

We will be offering the Pfizer booster vaccine for all eligible students. Students are eligible to
receive their booster shot if it has been at least 5 months since they received the second dose
of the Pfizer COVID vaccine. This is a recent update from the CDC who had previously required
6 months between the final COVID vaccine and booster shot.

Attached please find the Total Healthcare consent form for the booster clinic. Parents are not
required to be present for their students to receive their booster, however, to enroll, Sections 1
and 2 are required to be completed and sent to Nurse Tatum by Monday, January 31.
Completed forms can be emailed to Nurse Tatum, faxed to 443-573-9884, or returned in-person
to the school’s front office. If your student has already received their COVID-19 booster, please
email Nurse Tatum documentation.

We strongly encourage all eligible students to receive their booster shot as it is the strongest
and most effective defense against COVID and its variants. It is a vital added layer of protection
for our student body that will help us to keep CRJ open for in-person learning for the remainder
of the school year. To learn more about the vaccine booster shots please click here. If you have
any questions regarding the booster clinic or registration please contact Nurse Tatum at
jtatum@cristoreybalt.org.

Sincerely,
Nurse Tatum
jtatum@cristoreybalt.org

*consent form will be attached here*
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